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 Christian Nevarez     

5 Years 

Happy Birthday! 

Jason Bourgeois 

Johnny Groue 

Kevin Kiser 

Eric Page 

Marcelle Porter 

Larry Williams 

Congratulations to 

Lynette Hardin on 

being selected for the 

Accounting Supervisor 

position! 

Thank you to the PMP Operations department and Clearwater Solutions for their combined   

efforts to the City of Moss Point for cleaning up the illegal dump site at Pump Station 18.  

These pictures show the before and after results of the clean up  along with a new security 

fence that was installed to prevent this dumping from occurring again.  

Welcome Aboard! 

Shane Moore-Retail Technician 

The JCUA would like to thank the Chevron Refinery Public Relations department for coming and 

touring the Pascagoula Moss point POTW on Thursday, October 17th.  


